

An Invitation from the Transition Team

October 2, 2025

Your Questions on Our Next Ministry

What would you like to understand better, to decide on a model for First Unitarian's next ministry?

At the Congregational Meeting after the worship service on Sunday, October 26, the Transition Team will report what we've learned from:

- One-to-One Interviews the Board, Transition Team and Special Nominating Committee conducted with 153 congregants over the summer
- Questions congregants raised in Listening Circles after worship services from September 14 through this Sunday, October 5.

What questions do you have? Submit them from now through Sunday October 19 by either:

- Emailing FirstUForward@FirstUBrooklyn.org or,
- Dropping a written note in the box at the back of the Sanctuary on Sundays.

We want to know what questions and concerns are on your mind, so leadership can structure sessions this fall to explore those areas and the Congregation can confidently choose a ministry model and embrace our next ministry.

The One-to-One interviews last summer focused on two models: Minister with an Assistant Minister, and a Co-Minister model. You may have new questions now, triggered by:

- Rev. Meagan Henry completing her role as Assistant Minister on November 2 and,
- Garnett Losak completing hers as Director of Congregational Life on December 31.

Please let us know whatever questions are on your mind so we can address them together!

This exploration is an important part of the process that we presented in congregational meetings last spring, to help us all prepare for our future ministry.